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PHC Northwest Gets New Look, New Name
portside.portofportland.online/2017/04/phc-northwest-gets-new-look-new-name/

You’ve seen PHC janitors keeping Portland International Airport clean since 1996. Now, as
the organization expands its service offerings, they’re re-branding to better reflect the spirit of
everything they do. The new name: Relay Resources! Fear not – the staff members are not
changing and neither is the great service they provide.

Alyce LaFave and Liem Tran, seen here, are just a few of the team members who will be
wearing new uniforms. Keep your eyes peeled for the new colors, which complement the
PDX carpet!
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